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Smash Life are working with our Year 6 children this term.  The focus of the work is growing up 

and moving on.  The children will learn how to make the right choices, how to deal with peer 

pressure, decision-making, respect, self –esteem and developing positive relationships.  The    

children worked in small groups and learnt how to take responsibility, the consequences of 

their actions and words, and developing their leadership skills.  
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I was super surprised that 

I got the award.  I was so 

excited.  I loved having 

treats with Mrs Jones. 

Raya 

My Mum and Dad were really 

happy that I had won the   

Outstanding award.  I was  

really excited to have my treat 

with Miss Bennett. 

Floss 

Outstanding Woodsiders 

I didn’t expect to 

win the             

outstanding 

award.  I loved 

having treats with 

Miss Bennett and 

playing games. 

Aislinn 

When I got the 

outstanding 

award, I was so 

surprised.  I didn't 

see it coming! 

Evelyn 

It was a really fun 

having the       

Outstanding 

award.  I enjoyed 

playing the game 

and eating pop-

corn! 

Ellie 



 

Bikeability—Year 2 

Jo Hutchings, from Learn Cycling said, “It's     

always lovely to come back to Woodside School 

to  deliver cycle training. Balance bikes are so      

important for learning how to ride. The Year 2 

pupils have made amazing progress in the 4 

days we've been here. Children who couldn't 

ride are now able to do so.” 

Children in Year 2 had the opportunity to take part in Bikeability Cycle Training.  The course 

involved teaching the children basic balance and co-ordination skills.  They played fun games 

and developed these key skills.  The children had a wonderful time. 

I have never been on a 

balance bike before.  It 

was really fun.  I liked   

riding around on the  

playground with my 

friends. 

Logan 



 

Kings and Queens 

As part of our Kings and Queens history topic, we had a special day where the   

children dressed up as their favourite King or Queen.  They made some royal 

snacks to eat at their royal banquet.  They performed a medieval dance and had a 

Royal procession through the school! 

I loved dressing up as 

Arthur the Legend.  I 

had a big gem on my 

crown. 

Arthur 

I dressed up as Queen 

Victoria.  I chose her as 

she was one of our   

Monarchs. 

Elisa 



 

Peter Pan 

This term, children in Year 3/4 performed Peter Pan.  They worked extremely 

hard rehearsing and learning the words to the songs.  Their performances were 

amazing and all of the staff were extremely proud of them.  



 

Important dates  

Friday 26 May  - Children break up for half term 

Monday 05 June—Children start back 

Tuesday 27 June—Y1 Sports Day 9.30 

Wednesday 28 June—Y5 Sports Day 9.30 

Wednesday 05 July—Reception Sports Day 9.30 

Thursday 06 July—Y3 Sports Day 9.30 

Monday 10 July—Y2 Sports Day 9.30 

Tuesday 18 July—Y6 Sports Day 9.30 

Wednesday 14 June—Class and Year 6 Leavers’ photos  

Friday 21 July—Children break up for the summer. 

Please note that times are subject to change 

Peter 

Pan 


